
DISTRICT 7 MASKING POLICY 

 

District 7 is following the ACBL policy of requiring all 
tournament attendees to be fully vaccinated against Covid-19. 
“Fully vaccinated” means that it has been at least two weeks 
since you received the second Pfizer or Moderna shot, or since 
you received a single-dose vaccine. Please do not plan to attend 
any District 7 regional or sectional unless you can provide proof 
of vaccination. No exceptions will be allowed. In addition, 
District 7 encourages, but does not require, each eligible 
individual to get the booster shot when it becomes available to 
you. 

 

Any tournament staffed by the ACBL requires masking of 
players, staff, and volunteers unless community transmission 
rate is below “substantial” (as determined by the CDC or a 
similar metric from a health agency) a week before the start 
date of the tournament. Whether or not masks are required, 
masking is always recommended. This ACBL policy does not 
countermand any ordinance or law in effect at the site of the 
tournament. 

 


